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15th March 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Red Nose Day – Friday 19th March 2021 
 
On Friday 19th March we invite the children and staff to wear something red or non-uniform. The 
last 12 months have been incredibly tough for all of us but we’re so proud of how our pupils have 
managed. As parents and carers, you have also had your lives turned upside down and we are so 
grateful for all of your efforts at home. That is why we want to let you know that we think you are 
the best. We could all do with something to make us smile and support a great cause which is why we 
are inviting you to enjoy Red Nose Day with us on Friday 19 March. 
 
For the non-uniform we are asking for a voluntary donation of 50p which will all go towards the Red 
Nose Day Charity. We will send a ‘Share a Smile’ poster home for you to complete as a family and 
put in your window. Please take a photo and share it with @COMICRELIEF and @SPCEDS on Twitter. 
In school, we will be having a ‘Design your own Red Nose’ competition and a child from each phase 
across school will have the opportunity to win a Red Nose Day prize.  
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll help our school raise money for this great 
charity. However much or little we raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the world. 
With your help we can help Red Nose Day bring a smile to someone’s face. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kim Bird 
Assistant Head Teacher 


